Open House Schedule Change

We've been experimenting with the schedule for the public Open
Houses at FPO for the last few years, and it's happening again. In
2007, the public Open House dates will be moved exclusively o
Saturdays. As before, the weekend closest to but not over the
first quarter moon is the preferred time. The schedule will go up
on the website as soon as I can get to it; That will be sometime
between now and the first of the year.

~~Janelle Burgardt



